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Abstract: Frame is commenting Caro and Laurensons project proposal " The causes of the 
decline of the Serengeti population". His opinion is, that the cheetah decline on the plains is still 
speculative. The proposed project is for him only of moderate conservation importance. Carnivore 
populations naturally fluctuate. However, continued funding of the carnivore research projects in 
the Serengeti ecosystem is a good investment for conservation in the long term. This proposed 
cheetah project should be a part of the larger WWF/IUCN project that is now underway and he 
recommend that additional fund be provided in the WWF project for the continued monitoring of 
cheetahs that is the essence of Caro and Laurenson's proposal. 
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